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KEHILATH JESHURUN BULLETIN

REMEMBER SELICHOTH

Qur Selichoth services will be held
this Sat: night at 12:30 A. M. In re-
cent years this service has become
very popular and is attended by wo-
men as well as men. Because of that
fact a special block of seats will be
set aside for the women on the main
floor of the synagogue. Uniform
books with English translation will
be available to all. The traditional
service will be embellished by spe-
cial prayers appropriate for these
times. Be with us this Sat. night.

BAR MITZVAH THIS SABBATH

The first Bar Mitzvah of a Central
Jewish Institute student will be held
this Saturday in our Synagogue
Young Philip Lewis, son of Mr. and
Mrs. Samuel Lewis, will be initiated
into the fold of Israel at our services.
Henceforth all Central Jewish Insti-
tute Bar Mitzvahs will be held in our
Synagogue.

We wil have as our special guests
the children’'s congregation of the
CJ]l, for whom a special block of
seats will be reserved. We extend
our greetings to the children's con-
gregation, the Bar Mitzvah and to
all future Bar Mitzvahs.

MAZEL TOV TO THE WINERS
._..Qur Treasurer, Abraham R. Win-
er and Mrs. Winer are the proud
parents- of @ new son. We extend to
them our heartiest wishes. May they
derive ever-increasing joy from the
new-born,

MANY THANKS

The Synagogue is now the proud
possessor of a very beautiful sterling
silver pointer, made in the Bezalel
school in Palestine a gift from our
good friend Mrs. Irving Bachrach.
We are very grateful to the donor
for her thoughtfulness and kindness.

Have You Reserved Your Seats
For the High Holidays

We urge all those who have noct
as yet reserved seats for the High
Holidays to do so at once. The Com-
mittee in charge will continue in
session every evening from 8 to 10
o'clock and on Sunday, from 10 to 5.
The office is of course open daily
from 9 to 5.

If you are one of those who neg-
lected to reserve seats do not delay
any longer. Waiting until the last
moment will inconvenience you and
us. There are only a limited number
of choice seats available. Call in
person or phone in order o procure
desired reservations.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES TO MEET

A very important meeting of the
Board of Trustees will be held Mon-
day, Sept. 27th, at 8:30 P.M., in the
library of the synagogue. Since this
will be the first meeting of the new
season and because there are many
new activities to be planned and
discussed, it is essential that every
Trustee attend.

A SPEEDY RECOVERY

The congregation prays fervently
for the speedy recovery of Mrs.
Aaron Etra, mother of the Etra boys.
Our best wishes, too, are extended
to Mrs. Isadore Schlang who is re-
cuperating from pneumonia. May
they both soon be up and about
enjoying enduring good hedlth,

Another Member Joins the Fold

We are happy to cmnounce the
receipt of a new membership ap-
plication from Mr. Morris Goldstein,
of 35 East 84th Street. We extend a
hearty welcome to him and Mrs.
Gceldstein.
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KEHILATH JESHURUN BULLETIN

ROSH HASHANAH SERVICES
WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 29th — Rosh
Hashanah Eve

Selichoth Services ... 6:30 A.M.

Regular morning services will follow

Mincha Services ..........6:30 P.M.

Eruv Tavshilin should be arranged
THURSDAY, SEPT. 30 —

Rosh Hashanah I
Morning Setvices ...........7:30 A.M.
Mincha Services ...........5:15 P.M.
Tashlich Ritual between Mincha and
Maariv
Maariv Services ...

el 645 - PIM
FRIDAY, OCT. 1st—Rosh Hashanah II

Morning Services .........7:30 A.M.
Lighting of Candles ........6:20 P.M.
Mincha Services ... 6:20 P.M.
SATURDAY — SHABBAT SHUVA
Morning Services ..........9:00 A.M.

Weekly Portion: Haazinu
Deuteronomy 32:1 - 52
Haftorah: Hosea 14:2 - 10

Mincha Services ............6:00 P.M.

During the week selichoth will be said

at 6:45> AM. and will be followed by
the regular morning services at 7:30.
Holiday Sermons of Rabbi Lookstein
Rabbi Lookstein will preach the
Rosh Hashanah rmon Thursday
morning, at 10:30. 'Hniqsﬁ_squbje'ct will
be "A Blueprint for Life”. The Rabbi

. will also preach on Saturday morn-

ing, at 10:45, on the subject “"Return,
O World”. On Saturday afternoon,
after Mincha, the Rabbi will deliver
a discourse in Yiddish.

As a courtesy to the Rabbi and to
the congregation our worshippers
are urgently requested to be in
their seats before the sermon begins.
No one will be admitted during the
sermon in order to avoid distraction
to the preacher and listeners.

RAMAZ KINDERGARTEN

The only class which still hos- o
few available places in the Ramaz
School is the kindergarten. An excel-
lent opportunity is offered to children
in this kindergarten for the laying of
a sturdy foundation of o progressive
educational career, A well-equippad
room, thoroughly lighted and aired,
houses the kindergarten. An outdoor
play-roof with all kinds of games is
at the children’s disposal. The kin-
dergartner-is an expert in her field.
Facilities for afternoon rest and hot
lunches are available. Those inter-
ested may communicate with the
Ramaz office.

Your Child’s Religious Education

A number of our parents have al-
ready enrolled their children in the
C. J. I. Talmud Torah, adjoining our
synagogue. The inalienable right of
every child to a religious Hebrew
education should be honored by
every parent. The Rabbi will be glad
to consult with those who are inter-
ested or they may see Mr Karni,
Principal of the Talmud Torah.

ESROGIM

There is a very definife scarcity of
Esrogim because of war conditions..
Therefore, those who wish to obtain
Esrogim and Lulovim should com-
municate without delay with Mr.
Joseph E. Adler, who will be able to
procure domestic as well as some
Palestinian Esrogim.

NEW YEAR GREETINGS
from the
Kehilath Jeshurun Sisterhood
and Men’'s Club
To their Members and Friends
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